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A big well done to…

A huge well done to Felix in 
Nursery who has successfully 
completed his Level 1 
certificate in swimming. Felix 
is rightly proud of this big 
achievement and we are proud 
of you, Felix, for showing your 
Core Value of determination. 

Plastic Pollution Artwork

After learning about the issue of plastic pollution in assemblies, all 
children were invited to make a piece of artwork that 
demonstrates the danger that plastic poses to our oceans. Today 
we showcased all the amazing artwork that has been produced 
and invited all children to come and be inspired by the amazing 
display of art on show. Well done everyone for your beautiful 
artwork!

New playground zones!

To make sure that our playtimes 
are as safe as possible, whilst also 
being good fun, we have this 
week introduced different 
‘zones’ in the KS2 playground. 
These range from structured 
football, to a skipping zone and 
even a comfy area with cushions 
that children can read books in! 
The children really enjoyed 
using the zones today so well 
done everyone!

The Year 1’s go back in time. 

This week the Year 1’s had a very 
special visitor from the past – Florence 
Nightingale! In this interactive 
workshop, the children learnt about 
Florence’s life and her achievements in 
making hospitals cleaner and safer and 
saving many lives. 


